
WRLL NEWS

Huge congratulations to the 11U WRLL
Tournament Team who went all the way to

the State Tournament last summer!  This
team went undefeated at the District

Tournament and represented District 1 very
well at State, taking 3rd place overall.



Congratulations  to the team: 

Spencer Ehst, Owen Paul, Sammy Gassner,
Coach John Paul, Santiago Spain, Waylon
Ouska, Kenny Blair, Coach Steve Bonomo,

Declan Murphy, Harrison Schneider, 
Blake Dasso, Otis Gladski-Murphy, 

Coach Tim Ouska, Fletcher Moxness, 
Ben Bonomo, Sebastian Connell Salinas

Spring Baseball is Here!

W H A T ' S  G O I N G  O N  W I T H  W I L S H I R E  R I V E R S I D E  L I T T L E  L E A G U E

You do not need to upload any verification paperwork
Include your team and coach requests during registration 

It's happening... the registrations are coming in, the coaches are
getting their gear cleaned up,  the Board is aflurry with emails,
spreadsheets, and lists. Time to join in!

The 2023 Spring Baseball season is shaping up to be a busy one.
Registration is going really well - have you registered yet? If not
- now is the time. Once Majors and Minors fill up, we'll move to
a wait-list. Visit www.wrll.org to sign up your ball player!

Reminders:

      (T ball, Farm A and Farm AA only)

Note to Minors and Majors
families (grades 3-6):

Postseason tournament
teams from WRLL play well
into July (and can be even

later into the summer). 
Keep that in mind when
you are making summer
plans, to the extent you

would like your player to be
considered for selection
onto any of these teams. 

J A N U A R Y  2 0 2 3

http://www.wrll.org/


Dates to Remember
2 0 2 3  S P R I N G  S E A S O N




BE SURE TO NOTE THESE DATES IN YOUR CALENDAR:

W W W . W R L L . O R G

2/25: Mandatory Coaches Meeting
2/26: Majors and Minors registration closes 
3/4 & 3/5: Mandatory Skill Evaluation for Minors
and Majors. Assigned date and time TBD.
3/5: T-Ball, A-Ball, and AA-Ball registration closes
Week of 3/13: Teams Announced
Mid-March: Practices begin
Late-March: Games begin (after Spring Break)

Mandatory Skill Evaluation (minors/majors only):
March 4th or 5th, time and place TBD.  Please do
not stress about the evaluation. Players with all
different levels of development will be there. It is
simply a way to help WRLL set up roughly even
teams skill-wise. Therefore: t is imperative that all
players attend a session. But if you absolutely
cannot make it work, please contact us at
president@wrll.org. Until then - play catch with
your players to get them ready. 

You're invited to be a part of history and
support our campaign to construct an
incredible new entrance to James Combs
Field at Riverside. Your contribution will
help bring the vision (see rendering) to life
and create a warm welcome for all members
of our WRLL baseball community. This
entrance will represent every little league
player who has had the privilege to play on

Introducing:

James Combs field, and honors all the families who have spent their weekends
cheering on their players. To learn more and donate or purchase personalized
bricks, click HERE and be a part of history! Wilshire Way: coming soon!
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